
-----Original Message----- 
From: Russell H. Walker 
Sent: Saturday, September 09, 2006 12:42 AM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Subject: Comment on 71 FR 38808 proposed rulemaking 
 
 
Please see the attached comment in PDF format regarding the proposed   
Changes to Information Disclosure Statement Requirements and Other   
Related Matters (71 FR 38808, July 10, 2006). 
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